
To Whom It May Concern:  
 

We are writing in support of the proposed zoning changes for our neighbors and direct 
abutters at 1-3 Chester Road. Their proposal to build a deck / railing on their existing 
porch roof is consistent with other homes on our street, is safer, and will add value to 
our neighborhood.  
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sahar Akbari 

Babak Haghayeghi 

 


